Prairie North Co-op Announces Sustainable Communities Fund Recipients

Melfort, SK (for immediate release) — In August, Prairie North Co-op established the Sustainable Communities Fund,
an allocation of grant money available to non-profit organizations to support community development. “The purpose
of the Sustainable Communities Fund is to provide support to capital projects and new programs that will enhance the
quality of life for the people in the communities and surrounding region that make up the Prairie North Co-op trading
area — Archerwill, Kelvington, Melfort, Naicam, Spalding, and St. Brieux,” explains Terry Tremblay, General Manager
of Prairie North Co-op.

Between September 1, when applications opened, and September 30", when they closed over 20 applications were
received. Tremblay goes on to say, “we received some very strong applications which made it tough for the selection
committee to choose those projects that would be funded this year. Today, | am proud to announce that our Board
has approved the following projects:

Chateau Providence Auxilliary, St. Brieux. Project: new gazebo with a roof

Naicam Snowblasters Inc., Naicam. Project: replacing a warmup shelter

Kelvington School of Dance, Kelvington and area. Project: basement upgrade (installation lockers and storage)
Kelvington Agriculture Society, Kelvington. Project: upgrade stage in beer gardens

We are in the process of reaching out to the other applicants to see if there is anything that we can do to support their
fundraising goals.”

Each year a set amount of funding will be allocated to the Sustainable Communities Fund based on gross sales. In
2021, the allocation was $25,000 to support the development of the communities listed above, through either:

1. Capital projects - build, expand, and/or improve facilities; or
2. New programs - develop and implement new programs that support the people in our communities
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ABOUT PRAIRIE NORTH CO-OP

Prairie North Co-op operates out of 18 locations — from St. Brieux, Spalding and Naicam in the west; to Melfort in the north; and
Archerwill and Kelvington in the east. We serve our members with products and services that help build, feed, fuel and grow the
communities in which we live and do business.

Prairie North Co-op employs 292 and serves about 13,000 members. We continue the tradition of giving back, not only in patronage
refunds to our members, but also through financial support to several local organizations. In 2020, sponsorship and donations
totalled almost $115,000. Locally invested. Community-minded. Lifetime membership benefits. We are Co-op.
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